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SCHOOLS DIVISION OF QUEZON PROVINCE

19 September 2024

OFFICE MEMORANDUM
OM No. [ﬁD , s. 2024

RESCHEDULING OF THE 3R° QUARTER MEETING OF THE INTERNAL
QUALITY AUDIT TEAM (IQAT)

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
Division Chiefs
Internal Quality Auditors
Section /Unit Heads
All Others Concerned

Due to the overlapping of activities, the members of the IQAT are advised of the
rescheduling of their 3rd Quarterly Meeting from September 20, 2024 to September 27,
2024; 9:00A.M., via Zoom Teleconference.

All other items stated in the previous Memorandum shall remain the same.

Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

ROMMEL C. BAUTISTA, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent
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